
 

 

 
 Shropshire Council 

Shirehall 
Abbey Foregate 
Shrewsbury 
Shropshire  SY2 6ND 
 

Date: 5th August 2022 
 

My Ref:  
 

Your Ref  
Dear Examining Inspectors, 
 
 
Timeframe for Response to ID17 
 
 
The Council confirms receipt of your letter of 26th July, referred to on the Examination 
Library as ID17, and acknowledge the request for additional information in relation to the 
legal Duty to Cooperate.  
 
You have asked the Council’s view on when this request can be fulfilled.  The Council 
can confirm this request is being undertaken as a priority, and acknowledge you will not 
be in a position to advise on how the Examination will proceed until you have received 
this additional information.   
 
Whilst this information is currently being compiled, due to significant number of annual 
leave commitments during August, the Council are aiming to respond fully to this request 
in the week commencing 12th September 2022.  We will of course seek to get this 
information to you earlier if possible.   
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Eddie West 
Planning Policy and Strategy Manager 
Shropshire Council  
 
 
 


